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COQUILLE INDIAN TRIBE

DETOUR UPDATE

Brock concrete will be pouring curbs and gutters on Miluk Drive in the area highlighted in 
purple, on Wednesday, August 16th beginning at 8 am.  Flaggers will be on the roadway to 
aid traffic around the concrete truck.  They do not anticipate longer that a few minute 
delay. 

Knife River is also planning on paving the driveway approach at the duplex entrance. They 
anticipate being able to complete this work from the parking lot side and not have to be in 
the roadway.  If they cannot complete the work from the lot, they will have the flaggers 
available, if needed.
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